From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 11:23 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel for Brian in May 

Hello this email confirms Brian’s attendance at the Technology & Social Change Group and the USC Annenberg Innovation Lab meeting in Seattle, WA May 9-10, 2017. Expenses incurred during the meeting included lodging, air and ground transportation. These costs were funded by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.  There was no cost to the city. 
Thank you, 

Desiree

